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Director of Corporate Services and Treasurer no longer 

employed by the Town of Pelham 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 15, 2017 
 

Pelham, ON – The Town of Pelham announces that the Director of Corporate Services and Treasurer, 
Cari Pupo, is no longer employed by the Town.   
 
Ms. Pupo is an excellent accountant who has faithfully served the Town during her eight-year tenure 
with the municipality.   
 
The Town thanks Ms. Pupo for her outstanding work and wishes her the best of luck in her future 
endeavors. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Marc MacDonald 

PR & Marketing Specialist  

905-892-2607 x309 

mmacdonald@pelham.ca 
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